
May 1, 1°96) 

Rabbi EK, Jakobovits 
Fifth Avenue Synagogue 
-S East 62nd Street 
New York City 

Dear Manno: 

I talked privately with Kabbi Teitz about the Eruv meeting 
we had. ghee, 

It seems we made a quite favorable impression. However, he 
confidentially informed me that it is important to keep up 
the pressure on several individuals, He talked about it to 
Rabbi Jung, who arranged for Rebbi Langer to work on Rabbi 
Feinstein. Rabbi Teitz maintains it is important to keep 
in contact with Rabbi Kaminetsky as well. None of us really 
knows him. May we ask you to arrange to meet with him and 
press our claims? 

I think if we do this we may have éased away for the =ruv. 

Do you think we ought now to speak with Rabbi Steinberg and 
Berenfeld in anticipation of a successful conclusion to our 
meeting with the Agidath Harsbbonim?. 

Laanncyoiee. 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 


